
Update for parents on school 

build 

June 2018 



Progress 

• Building on track for completion on 16th 

August – with exception of the kitchen 

• Staff packing in last two weeks of term 

• All furniture, resources, IT, etc moved 

between 30th July and 16th August 

• Temporary Fire Plan, evacuation 

procedures in place by September 



September 

• Entrance – we are awaiting exact final 

details 

 

• Visit into school – we will during 

September/early October organise visits 

for parents to see the school 

 



Start of the day 

• 8:45 gates open for Y1 – Y6 all going straight 
into school – staff will be around to show 
children where to go and assist with stairs 

• 8:55 registration for Y1 – Y6 

• 8:55 Reception class and pre-school to gather – 
for 1st week only parents to accompany children 
to class 

• 9:00 – Whole school wake up and shake up after 
1st week 



Lunches and playtime 

• Playtime and lunch time arrangements will 

again be different. 

• Most likely playtimes split into KS1, LKS2 

and UKS2 

• Lunchtimes staggered  

• Until upper playground is available 

• Reviewed as process proceeds 



End of the day 

• Preschool brought out at 3 pm 

• Reception class at 3:10 pm 

• Years 1 and 2 at 3:15 pm 

• Years 3 and 4 at 3:20 pm 

• Years 5 and 6 at 3:25 pm 



Grand opening 

• We plan to hold a grand opening of the 

new school in the Spring of 2019, once all 

the demolition and landscaping work has 

been completed. 

• Any ideas and suggestions for this would 

be gratefully received. 


